
Presented by: Dr. Kim McKay, MD & Tamara Rempfer, RN 

Purpose:  Upon completion of this education, the learn will be 
updated on clinical documentation from the labor and delivery 
perspective.

Objectives:
1. Review the importance of how clinical 

documentation can affect the coding for OB/GYN 
cases in a labor/delivery setting.

2. Review common medical diagnoses that need 
greater specificity in the documentation on labor 
and delivery.

3. Discuss cases where opportunity was noted 
between clinical documentation and diagnosis 
codes assigned.

Target Audience: Obstetrics/Gynecology, Family Practice
Physicians, APRNs, PAs, and RNs.

Available via live presentation:
Prairie Center Presentation Room, Avera 
McKennan Campus . BRING YOUR OWN 
LUNCH.

Or

Available via videoconference:
Please contact your videoconferencing site 
coordinator 48 hours prior to the event. 
Videoconferencing dial-in information will be 
provided to participants upon registration.

Or 

Available via Webinar:
Web-Ex login information details will be 
provided to participants upon registration.

Tuesday, January 9, 2018
12:00-1:00pm

Avera is accredited by the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education to provide continuing medical 
education for physicians. Application will be made for continuing medical education.

Avera Health is an approved provider of continuing nursing education by the Alabama State Nurses Association, 
an accredited approver by the American Nurses Credentialing Center’s Commission on Accreditation. Application 
will be made for continuing nursing education.

Click here to register!

AMG OB/GYN Update:
Clinical Documentation Improvement (CDI)

https://avera.cloud-cme.com/Ap2.aspx?EID=9462&P=5
https://avera.cloud-cme.com/Ap2.aspx?EID=9462&P=5
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